New Hedge Fund Advertising Rules Due This Summer
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The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) did not meet the July 4 deadline for proposing new
advertising rules for hedge funds and private equity funds when soliciting investors mandated under the
Jobs Act. They are still due this summer.

The Jobs Act lifted the long-standing ban on hedge funds and private equity funds advertising private
securities offerings to the public. The Act gave the SEC 90 days to adopt rules implementing the
changes.

According to SEC Chairman Mary Shapiro, drafting the new rules has proved more complicated than it
would seem at first blush. One area that is particularly tricky seems the requirement that the issuer take
reasonable steps to verify that purchasers are accredited investors.

Apparently, the SEC is also still working on the cost/ benefit analysis. “Although we will not meet this
deadline, the staff has made significant progress on a recommendation and economic analysis, and it is
my belief that the commission will be in a position to act on a staff proposal in the very near future,” she
said. Stay tuned.

Eckerle Law offers a highest-quality and cost-effective alternative to the traditional law firm model for a
wide variety of transactional and regulatory matters serving all your business law needs. Our experienced
attorneys also provide a full range of compliance services for investment advisers, offering compliance
tools that are tailored to fit the ever changing regulatory landscape as well as your business needs.

If your company would like to strengthen its business practices, please contact us today so we can
leverage our experience to create real-life business and legal solutions to help your business thrive.



